
 

Miss Krueger's  
Kindergarten Class 

January 16th, 2015 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: We continued discussing characters, setting, and sequencing this week. We 
reviewed how to use “First, Next, Then, and Last” when sequencing a story. We also 
started talking about certain consonant blends like “sh” and “ch”. They enjoyed coming up 
with words they knew that contained these blends. We switched some guided reading 
groups around and I’m very impressed on how the class handled it!  
  

Writing:  The students were thrilled to get their very own sight word sheet to add to their 
writing folder. This is just another one of the tools they can use during Writing Workshop. I 
have been challenging them to use at least three of the sight words they know in their 
daily writing.  
  
Math:  The students have done wonderful with the addition chapter. We took a test on 
Wednesday and there weren’t any major issues. We promptly started a new chapter on 
subtraction or “take away” on Thursday.  
 

Science: We recycled toilet paper and created out very own small sheet of paper! The 
students liked shaking the container up to make the pulp. On Wednesday, we got a little 
messy….We papier machied! I wish I could have gotten some pictures of the students 
covering their small balloons with the paste and newspaper, but my hands were messy 
from helping them! I’m hoping to send home the finished project on Monday. 

Field Trip Chaperones: 
There is plenty of room on the bus for 
more chaperones! A gold sheet went 
home earlier in the week with more 
information. Please send a note or the 
gold sheet back if you would like to join 
us on this fun field trip! 

 
Polar Animals: 
We read all about polar bears and 
walrus’ this week! We were even able to 
use our sequencing words to describe 
what happened from the time the babies 
were born until they were grown up.   

 
Book Bags: 
Book bags are going home for the 
first time this week. Book bags will be 
going home every Friday. Please 
send the book bag back by the 
following Friday. There is a more 
detailed sheet about it attached.  
 
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
January 16th - End of 2nd Quarter 
January 19th - No School 
February 6th - Madison Children’s  
              Museum Field Trip 
February 13th - Valentine’s Day Party 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Polar Animals/Winter 

 Letter Ff 

 Sight Word: “He” 
 

NO SCHOOL ON 
MONDAY, THE 19

TH
!!! 

 
Have an amazing 

weekend! 

 
 


